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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been overwhelmed by the volume of interest in the opening of Nursery, Reception, Year 1, and 
Year 6 on the 1st June. 
 
As we continue to follow government guidance, we are also committed to the provision required for our 
Key worker families.  
 
At present, as we prepare to staff bubbles (which cannot be changed), we are unable to fully staff the 
demand across the school safely. The result of this is that currently we plan to open from the following; 
 

 Monday 1st June - Nursery, Reception and key worker children 

 Tuesday 2nd June - Year 1 children 
 
It is with regret that there will be no provision for our Year 6 children during the week beginning 1st June, 
to ensure a safe phased return for our children and staff. The only Year 6 children to be attending school 
from the 1st June will be those currently attending the key working provision. Year 6 provision will be 
reviewed each week, until further notice. 
 
In the case of EMERGENCY key worker queries or support regarding Year 6, communication will be 
responded to via larkspurclass@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk by Friday 29th May by Mrs Heath. 
 
Evergreen Provision 
To ensure that Nursery children access their 30 hour entitlement this will be accommodated within the 
Maple room. Children requiring 15 hours provision will be located in the Oak room; 
 

 Bubble 1 will be from Monday (all day from 9-3:30), Tuesday (all day from 9-3:30), and Wednesday 
morning (until 12:00) 

 Bubble 2 will be from 12:30pm on Wednesday, Thursday (all day from 9-3:30), Friday, (all day from 
9-3:30) 

 
Bubble provision will be shared on Friday 29th May, if there are any questions regarding nursery provision 
please contact Mrs Mayes via buttercupclass@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk. 
 
Please be aware that once your child joins a bubble, there will be no movement between bubbles to 
minimise risk as much as we can. 
  
As you are aware, we will be surveying parents each week to review provision, we will therefore review 
Year 6 provision on the 8th June, but this will be in consideration of safety and adequate staffing. 
 
I will write to you again on Friday 29th May to confirm final plans as much as possible for the week 
beginning 1st June. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, 
 
Mrs Ang Morrison 

mailto:buttercupclass@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk

